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DECEMBER
1 - 14 -  Christmas Collection
6 -  Preschool Christmas
Concert
23-31  -  ECC CLOSED -
Christmas Break

JANUARY
2 -  ECC CLOSED -  Christmas
Break
3 -  2023-2024 Re-enrol lment
Begins
24 -  Worthington Christian
Lower School Info Night

FEBRUARY
20 -  ECC CLOSED -  
Teacher Workday
28 -  Worthington Christian
Lower School Info Night

Grace ECC NewsGrace ECC News

Re-enrollment for 2023-24
O P E N I N G  S O O N

Beginning January 3rd, we will open

re-enrollment for current ECC

students for 2023-2024. Packets

will be distributed to your child’s

mailboxes. Please fill out your

Options AND Enrollment forms then

turn them into the office with your

non-refundable re-enrollment fee

as soon as possible. Class

placement will be determined by

the date the office receives your

forms and enrollment fee.

Are you expecting?
S T O P  B Y  T H E  O F F I C E

If you are welcoming a

new baby into your

family and are

considering enrolling

them here at the ECC,

be sure to stop by the

office to pick up

enrollment information

today! Currently

enrolled families have

priority, but space is

limited. 

 

UPCOMING
EVENTS
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Special Thanks
T H A N K S G I V I N G  D O N A T I O N S

Thank you to everyone who

donated to our Thanksgiving Food

Basket collection. Your generous

gifts allowed many to receive

baskets of food for the holidays!

Teacher's Favorites
L I S T S  A V A I L A B L E  I N  T H E  O F F I C E

Are you looking for ways to bless

and encourage your child's teacher

this holiday season? Stop by the

office and request a copy of some

of their favorite things!

Preschool Christmas
Concert
D E C E M B E R  6 ,  2 0 2 2  -  7 P M

 Join us Tuesday, December 6th

at 7pm in the Grace Polaris

Church Worship Center

Auditorium for a Preschool

Christmas Concert. Preschool

parents see Jackie's email for

more details.



Classroom Info
P R E S C H O O L

3’s Preschool: We will be learning about Christmas. In our Bible

time we will be learning about Giving, Mary & Joseph (Matthew

1:18-25; Luke 1:26-28), and Shepherds & Jesus’ birth (Luke 2:1-

20). 

4’s Preschool: ·4’s Preschool: We will be learning about

Shapes & Colors and Christmas. In our Bible time we will be

learning about David & the lineage of Jesus (Matthew 1: 1-17),

Mary & Joseph (Matthew 1:18-25; Luke 1:26-28), and Shepherds

& Jesus’ birth (Luke 2:1-20).

Pre-K Plus: We will be learning about Shapes & Colors and

Christmas. In our Bible time we will be learning about Who is

Jesus?, New Testament events leading to Jesus’ birth (Matthew

1, Luke 1), and Jesus’ birth (Luke 2:1-20).

Please make sure to send your child in sneakers for gym

days this month - December 1-2. 

Our Bible quality for December: Giving – sharing what I have

with a happy spirit

T O D D L E R S

·We will learn about Christmas. In our Bible time, we will learn about

the Christmas story (Matthew 18-25; Luke 1:26-28; Luke 2:1-20). Our

Bible concept will focus on Jesus is God’s son, and our Bible verse will

be 1 John 4:10, “God loved us and sent His son.”

Please make sure to bring in wipes and diapers for December!

Worthington Christian
Information Night
L O W E R  S C H O O L  K - 6

On both January 24th and

February 28th at 7pm

Worthington Christian will be

hosting Admissions Information

Nights at their Lower School

campus for the 2023-2024

school year. For more details visit

their website:

www.worthingtonchristian.com/a

dmissions/plan-a-visit/
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I N F A N T S

We will learn about Christmas. In our Bible time, we will learn about the

Christmas story (Matthew 18-25; Luke 1:26-28; Luke 2:1-20). Our Bible verse will

be 1 John 4:10, “God loved us and sent His son.”

Please make sure to bring in wipes and diapers for December!

Christmas Collection
H E L P  K E E P  O U R
C O M M U N I T Y  W A R M

This year the ECC will be

partnering again with the Grace

Polaris Church's Awana program

to help provide warmth to needy

families in our community. From

December 1-14th donations of

New or Gently Used Mittens,

Gloves, Hats, Scarves, Coats,

Shoes & Boots will be

accepted. Donations can be

placed in the box outside of the

ECC office.


